
2024-11-12 - Preparing for the regulation of PAs and AAs: key updates ahead of 

December 

 

From: Redacted s40(2)@gmc-uk.org>  

Sent: 12 November 2024 14:35 

To: Redacted s40(2)@aomrc.org.uk; Scottish Academy; Redacted 

s40(2)@abdn.ac.uk; Redacted s40(2)@wales.nhs.uk; Redacted 

s40(2)@nhsemployers.org; Redacted s40(2)@nhsconfed.org; Redacted 

s40(2)@welshnhsconfed.org; Redacted s40(2)@nhsproviders.org; Redacted 

s40(2)@nhs.net; Redacted s40(2)@nhs.net; Redacted s40(2)@dhsc.gov.uk; 

Redacted s40(2)@gov.scot; Redacted s40(2)@gov.scot; Redacted s40(2) (HSCEY - 

Population Health - Directorate of Health Policy); Redacted s40(2)@health-ni.gov.uk; 

Redacted s40(2)@health-ni.gov.uk; Redacted s40(2)@dhsc.gov.uk; Redacted 

s40(2)@dhsc.gov.uk; Redacted s40(2)@nhs.scot; Redacted 

s40(2)@nes.scot.nhs.uk; Redacted s40(2)@nhs.scot; Redacted s40(2)@nhs.scot; 

Redacted s40(2)@hscni.net; Redacted s40(2)@hscni.net; Redacted s40(2) (HSCEY 

- NHS Workforce & Operations - Workforce & Corp. Business Directorate); Redacted 

s40(2)@wales.nhs.uk 

Subject: Preparing for the regulation of PAs and AAs: key updates ahead of 

December 

Dear all 

Please see a letter attached, relating to PA and AA regulation, which we’ll be 

publishing on our website tomorrow, Wednesday 13 November, at 10am. We’d be 

grateful if you could cascade through your networks after that. 

All the best 

Redacted s40(2) 

Redacted s40(2) 

General Medical Council 

 

 


